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Administrator for STEP Programme

I have worked for NES based in the Inverness Office when we 
relocated from Dundee in 2010.

I took on the administration of the STEP course in 2019 and 
facilitated the Autumn 2019 Cohort face to face in a hotel in 
Edinburgh and arranged the Spring 2020 event also but then 
COVID-19 struck and everything moved to
being delivered remotely.


